Michigan Business Brokers Association - West

Minutes from June 12, 2012

Meeting called to order by, Mark Andresky at 11:37 am

Present – Larry Baumgart, Mark Andresky, Jon Siebers, Bob Fuehr, Allan Reider, Dan Butler

Absent: John Meyering

Minutes of May 8, 2012 were reviewed and approved.

Treasurer’s report – Bank balance reconciled at $5,639.67.

The Treasurer’s report was reviewed and approved.

Membership report --

Discussion was held on how to get sponsors. Jon Siebers mentioned that his firm may have some interest in becoming a sponsor. Jon will check with Brett Carhoff about HANC’s renewal on their sponsorship.

Education report – 


John Meyering reviewed the current educational schedule.

Title insurance will likely be the June topic. 

Tentative future topics include September discussing customer management system to follow transactions. The October meeting may include interpretation of P&L statements. This may be a joint meeting with the Metro Chapter. The November meeting may be our environmental update. The baseball game will be on August 27th.

Web site –Allan will try to bring monthly statistical reports out on a regular basis.

Other business – The IBBA membership is down. It was about 1,800 in 2008 and is down to approximately 1,000 in 2012. Their focus has not been legislative.

AM&AA has a legal fund.

We are moving forward with a joint meeting in October. Format and topics will be forthcoming.

Meeting adjourned at 11:33.

Respectfully submitted,

Larry Baumgart, Secretary

